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Acts 20:24: However, I consider my life worth nothing to 
me, if only I may finish the race and complete the task 
the Lord Jesus has given me-the task of testifying to the 
gospel of God's grace.(from NIV) 
 
 
 
 
Big End of Month at MIS 
There is a finish to the month of August at Madison 
International Speedway. On Sunday August 26th ARCA 
will roar into town and if it is like last year it should be a 
great show. Then at the end of week, MIS will host the 
well known Thundercat Fireworks, Super Late #3 race 
and the Mid-American Stock Car Series.  
 
The Dells 
It has been great to be welcomed at Dells Raceway 
Park. We have been able to make several races and it 
has been an honor and privilege to do the invocation 
and minister to the drivers. It was a special treat in July 
they had an evening honor service men and women.  
 
Below you will see pictures by Jeff Blaser. Thank you 
Jeff for taking them and sharing them with us. I was 
thanking each of the men and women for serving.  
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Thank you 
I want to thank the pastors for putting on a great show 
at the Faster Pastor Charity Race. We had a lot of fun 
again this year. Also, thank you to the Coker’s for giving 
me a rocket. That 5 car was fast and it was fun to drive 
it again. The kids sang again and did a super job! And 
the offering was tremendous. The River and Salvation 
Army are grateful for the amount given.  
 
Upcoming Events 
August 25th – Super lates at Dells  
August 26th – ARCA at MIS  
August 31st – Super lates, MASCS, Fireworks 
Sept 14, 15 – Dells MASCS or Jefferson Big 8 
Sept 22, 23 – MIS Fall Classic 
Sept 29, 30 – 47th National Short Track Championships 
  At the Rockford Speedway 
Oct 6, 7 – 42nd Oktoberfest at the LaCrosse Fairground  
  At the LaCrosse Fairground Speedway 
 
Prayer and Praise 
Please continue to pray for the ministry. As you know 
with my work this is a crunch time of the year. This year 
is compounded by the opening of two new buildings. 
Pray also for health of the family and include praying for 
my sister Donna. Pray and praise for open hearts as we 
have had several very good opportunities to share the 
gospel. Praise also as the kids and Cindy have handed 
out hundreds of True Success Papers and tracts. Pray 
that the message of the papers and tracts reach open 
hearts. Praise for chapel and a good group that gathers 
weekly as we study the book of John. Praise for a great 
offering at the FPCR. Praise for another safe season! 
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Chapel 
As stated above, we have had a great season of chapels. 
We are working through the book of John in a survey 
manner. Highlighting a few verse out of each chapter. 
We are looking forward to the big end of the year 
shows and the chapels with them. Pray that I will be 
allowed the time off work to be able to get to them.  
The plan is to finish John chapter 20 and 21 at Rockford. 
As we study there have been many echoes out of John 
challenging us to love the LORD first and with all we 
have and do, and to love others. Obedience is also 
driven hard and often. It has been a fun and great 
study. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Picture by TJ Harron, Giving Andy from 
The River the check from the FPCR 

 
Picture By TJ Harron, kids singing the national 
anthem 
 

 
 

Thanks for praying.  
 

Don’t forget to check out other devotionals at 
www.teamjrm.com 

 
 

Have a great day racin’ in 
the SONshine! 
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